Public Notice

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Greater Clark County Schoaols is issuing requests for
pricing (RFP) to obtain proposals for the purchase and installation of new serving lines
and associated equipment at Jeffersonville High School.

Contact: Beverley Woodring (Director of Food Service) at bwoodring@gccschools.com
for a copy of the RFP.

Proposals will be due on Friday 8" of December 2023, at 2pm local time and
mailed/delivered to:

Attention of: Laura Hubinger
2112 Utica Sellersburg Road, Jeffersonville IN 47130

Proposals must be in accordance with the stated requirements. Late Proposals shall not be accepted.
Greater Clark County Schools reserves the right to accept, reject, or table any bid, and the right to waive
any irregularities or errors in such bids at any time without penalty.



